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Hello,

"Vaccine passports", under any name, have no place in our society. | had a stroke when | was 29 and now at
40 have vibrant health - thanks to earth based medicines and foods. The "vaccine" would undoubtedly have
negative health consequences for me. Allowing businesses to deny services to people based on "vaccination
status is discrimination - whether or not people chose not to get the "vaccine" because of medical reasons or
personal belief.

The most robust study on asymptomatic transmission to date says it doesn't happen.
https://www.nature.com/articles/s41467-020-19802-w Further, we know that people with low viral load don't
spread easily. So personal responsibility - stay home when sick - is the course we need to take. People who
are vulnerable and want zero risk can make choices to protect themselves and their loved ones, without
drastically impacting the lives of others.

The earth based information that has helped me heal is largely being censored; a sign of tyranny. As leaders,
please have discussion on real health and real viral protection strategies - vitamin D, C, and zinc are key.
These discussions are necessary and not talking about actual health - healthy diet, exercise, stress
management, adequate sleep, appropriate supplementation and social connection - is unconscionable for our
leaders. If you are a worthy leader, it is time to change the topic of conversation from that of discrimination and
blame to ways to empower people around health.

Blessings,
Erica Stanojevic



